
From: Mark Weston <M.Weston@bhs.org.uk> 
Date: 17 June 2014 09:22:43 BST 
To: 'Maureen Comber' <maureen.comber@btinternet.com> 
Cc: Hannah Marsh <hannah.marsh@bhs.org.uk>, Lisa Cowley 
<lisa.cowley@bhs.org.uk> 
Subject: Re: County Access and Bridleways Officer – Hampshire 

Dear Maureen 

I refer to our telephone conversation yesterday morning. 

As discussed I have had to take the decision that your continuation as Hampshire 
County Access and Bridleways officer cannot continue due to the breakdown in 
relationship between yourself and Hampshire County Council.  

As you are aware it is a requirement of all Access and Bridleways Officers: 

To maintain good working relationships with the various departments of their 
local authorities, other user groups and organisations. 

It goes without saying that I am extremely grateful for all of the access work you 
have undertaken for the Society over the years to date, and I look forward to trying to 
progress with you, in your role as an Access and Bridleways Officer, those 
outstanding access matters that we have identified previously.  

We will now as a matter of urgency be recruiting a County Access and Bridleways 
Officer for Hampshire. This recruitment will be led by Hannah Marsh and Kayti 
Harvey in consultation with the Access Department.  

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this please do not hesitate to 
contact me.  

 

With best wishes, 

Mark Weston, 

Director of Access, 

The British Horse Society 
Abbey Park 
Stareton 
Kenilworth 
Warwickshire 
CV8 2XZ 

 Direct Dial: 02476840560 
Email: mark.weston@bhs.org.uk  
Website: www.bhs.org.uk 

 Fulfilling your passion for horses  
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